
 
PORT OF KLICKITAT  BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OPEN HOUSE MINUTES SPECIAL MEETING

October 18, 2021

TOPIC DISCUSSION / ASSESSMENT / FINDINGS ACTION

Attendance Commissioner/Staff Present: Port Commissioners (PCs) James 
Herman, William Schmitt, Wayne Vinyard; Executive Director (ED) 
Margie Ziegler; Administrative Assistant (AA) Bonita Snyder; 
Maintenance Lead Jeff McClain; and Maintenance Technician Michael 
Knott. PC/Staff Absent:  None. 

Open house started at 10:00AM.

DIP 151C Open House & Ribbon 
Cutting

PC Vinyard thanked the Klickitat County Public Economic Development 
Board for the award of $300,000 of .09 dollars grant money in support of 
the project.  He noted the Port Commission wants to continue to provide 
opportunities for job development in the Dallesport Industrial Park (DIP) 
to support economic development on the east end of Klickitat County.  

ED Ziegler described PC Schmitt’s vision of constructing a small 
building to invite growth in the DIP, and the difficult decision made by 
the PC to accept the project when bids came back at a much higher cost 
than anticipated.  She noted the Port’s investment for the infrastructure 
and building construction was $1.1 million.  

The ribbon cutting followed.

Ribbon cutting at 10:30AM. 

Adjournment Open house closed at 12:00PM.  

Approved on                                                                                                                                                                     
(Date) Bonita Snyder, Administrative Assistant

                                                                                                                                                                                          
Margie Ziegler, Executive Director Jim Herman, Secretary
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